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May 25, 2011

TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 20-11
PENSION OPERATIONS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 14-11 RE: E-DELIVERY DRAFT RFI
COMMENT LETTER -- TWO UPDATED FIGURES
 

This memo replaces Figures 1.5 and 8.1 in the draft comment letter we circulated to the
Committees for comments on May 23, 2011. [1]  The new figures incorporate more up-to-
date survey information.  The revised draft comment letter incorporating the new figures is
attached.

As stated previously, please submit your comments regarding the draft comment letter to
the undersigned by noon on May 31st by email to adriggs@ici.org or phone at (202)
218-3573.   

 

Anna Driggs
Associate Counsel

Attachment

endnotes

 [1] See Memorandum to Pension Committee No. 19-11, Pension Operations Advisory
Committee No. 13-11 [25211] (May 23, 2011).
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